
The Adventures of Arthur
Pennington

Philip Hartley, author of The Adventures of Arthur Pennington series, will be visiting Stockwell
Primary School. He will give a talk to KS2 and run a writing workshop for Year 3 on the day. After
school, he will be available for parents and children to purchase signed copies of his books. This is
a wonderful opportunity for students to meet the author and get inspired about reading and
writing.
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BE SURE TO STOP BY THE
MAIN HALL AFTER SCHOOL IF
YOU'D LIKE A SIGNED BOOK!

Author “the Adventues of
Arthur Pennington”
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1 Book - £7
The Trillogy - £15


